
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 23, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for Advancing STEM Education in Southern Nevada in fiscal year 2022. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the National Atomic Testing Museum located at 

755 E Flamingo Rd, Las Vegas, NV 89119. The funds will support new interactive exhibits and 

programming focused on students, especially women and minorities, to inspire them to enter 

STEM fields. The National Atomic Testing Museum is an affiliate of the Smithsonian Institution 

and welcomes visitors from across the Las Vegas Valley and around the world to educate about 

the past, present, and future of the U.S. Nuclear Weapons Testing Programs and the National 

Security Programs being executed at the Nevada National Security Site. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dina Titus 

Member of Congress 

 



 


